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Howard, Gabriel J

From: Camela Lusk-Harris <luskcarmelah@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, December 30, 2024 3:17 AM
To: PL, Subdivision and Zoning
Subject: Rezoning #SPUD-1687

December 29,2024 
 
Oklahoma City Planning Commission 
200 N. Walker Ave. 
Oklahoma City, OK 73101 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Resident residing in Ravenwood Manor Addition, kindly reject to the rezoning of the property located at 
923 NE 67th Oklahoma City, OK 73105, #SPUD-1687. The houses that sit on the properties of our 
neighborhood are single family homes with the exception of one apartment complex. And that apartment 
has been known to have a lot of problems with devious people living there. We do not wish to have 
anymore apartments, any multiple home complex, nor three story buildings built within the inner parts of 
our neighborhood. 
 
Thank you, 
Property Owner 
Carmela Lusk-Harris  
911 NE 67th ST 
Oklahoma City, OK 73111 
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